
 
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to

each student’s success in learning within
a responsive and safe environment.

 

 
 

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 5135.0 
 
 
STUDENT TRANSITION 
 
The Board recognizes the importance of a district-wide approach to student 
transition in order to ensure a sense of belonging for all students. 
 
It is expected that in January of each school year, school administrators and staff 
will review the district wide transition activities outlined in the document titled 
The Transition Journey: A Transition Guide for Schools, a working document 
available at all schools and on the district website, with pertinent staff, students 
and parents. 
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